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Gentlemen, 

In late March Connie and I drove to Indianapolis to conduct some personal business.  It was the 
first time we had traveled very far (150 miles one way) in four years.  After our business was 
completed we were joined for lunch in Noblesville by our good friend J. B. Bachman, Wabash 
class of ’61.  J. B. was honored last year by having the Wabash Class Agents Society named for 
him.  It was good of J. B. to bring us up to date about fellow alums, and local activates we hadn’t 
heard about. 

We left Indy and headed to C’ville to visit our dear friends Sam Hildebrand, class of ’61, and his 
wife Susie.  We hadn’t seen them in four years as well, and normally visit them several times a 
year.  They reside in a Victorian home on W. Main St., which they have personally restored to its 
former beauty. 

The point of all this is that as the years go by since our years at Wabash College we have formed 
active, lifelong friendships with many fellow Wabash alumni.  Even with Covid – 19 we have 
remained in contact with friends via phone calls, e-mail, cards, letters, etc. It is gratifying that 
these friendships have lasted over sixty years, and begun with our experiences at Dear Old 
Wabash. 

I give thanks to Skip for joining me as co-class agent.  We understand that our letter helps keep 
you in personal contact with Wabash, especially for those who live far away and don’t make it to 
campus very often. 

We hope that between us and the periodic mailings sent by the College you can feel the sense of 
appreciation even more of what it means to be Wabash men.  We especially thank the editors of 
the Wabash magazine, which has become an excellent publication.   

Skip and I would appreciate any contributions to the class letter, especially regarding any plans 
to attend the “Big Bash” or Homecoming, which attract many alumni and friends of the College. 

Yours in ’Bash, 

Ron  



P.S.  

Just a heads up – the annual “Wabash Day of 
Giving” is coming up in April.  It’s not only the 
amount capital we raise each year at this time (last 
year we raised $1,744.00 per student) but the 
percentage of givers has increased as well, which is 
an important figure.  By supporting the mission of 
Wabash College it continues to offer quality 
education opportunities to young men. This year, a 
group of leaders is putting up $510,000 when we 
reach 5,010 gifts. If you’d like to send a check or 
make a stock of IRA/QCD gift in advance, you can 
mail it to Wabash College 301 W. Wabash Ave. 
Crawfordsville, IN 47933 and write Day of Giving 
in the memo or call 877-743-4545. 

 

Little Giant Stadium, March 2023 

Ron at Pioneer Chapel, March 2023 


